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Subject: Feb 27th House Judiciary
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Hello, I am writing regarding the committee meeting to take place Tuesday February 27th. 
 
regarding H7051 & H7098, why? Where is there a study referencing that these would help with reducing gun violence, 
which I'm assuming is the goal of these. Please do not pass these. 
 
H7216 & H7316, I oppose. This does not help the average person. 
 
By contrast, I firmly support H7450 & H7453, these make sense & actually protect people (and constituents!). 
 
Not sure about H7576, isn't that covered by LEOBOR? 
 
thank you & see you tomorrow, 
 
Stacey J Capizzano 
172 Veazie St, Providence 


